
 

Siège Social : 2, rue Gerhard Mercator, L-1014 Luxembourg 

 

 

INVITATION – ABIAL EVENING SEMINAR 

 

 
DATE:  Tuesday, 10 November 2015 

VENUE:  Double Tree by Hilton (12 Rue Jean Engling, 1466 Luxembourg) 

TIME:  6.30 pm – 7.30 pm (registration as from 6 pm) followed by a cocktail 

 

 

BEPS – the OECD presents… 
 

On Monday, 5 October 2015 the OECD published the full package of reports that it had 

committed to under its July 2013 Action Plan. 15 reports, comprising 1,600 pages in total, were 

approved by the G20 Finance Ministers' Meeting in Lima on 8 October.  

 

What are the key conclusions?  Is this the last we will hear of BEPS? What is it now likely to 

mean for Luxembourg? Are there specific issues for UCITS or Alternative Investment Fund 

managers to address?  

 

David Roach, PwC Luxembourg's Tax Technical Expert, has been following the BEPS project 

closely since its inception. He will present his analysis and his personal views on each of these 

questions. 

 

After the formal meeting finishes, drinks will be served – please join the ABIAL Committee, 

meet your network, and raise questions in an informal setting. 

 

Colleagues who are not ABIAL members, but who have a particular interest in the topic, are 

particularly welcome to attend this meeting. Please circulate this invitation to your colleagues. 

  



 

Siège Social : 2, rue Gerhard Mercator, L-1014 Luxembourg 

 

 

Administration 

 

The cost of the seminar (including cocktail) is: 

 

EUR 20 for Members  

EUR 30 for Guests (non-members) and 

EUR 10 for the first 5 students of the UK or Irish Institutes on a first come and first served basis. 

 

Please note that payment should be made via bank transfer to BIL, BIC 

BILLLULL, IBAN LU56 0024 1398 5698 8300, in advance (account name is 

ABIAL). 

 
Cash may be accepted at the door on an exceptional basis but there is no possibility to pay 

by credit card at the Double Tree by Hilton!!! 

 

Reservation 

 

A reservation can be made via the ABIAL website (www.abial.lu) until Wednesday, 

4 November 2015. 

 

 
Please note that the Double Tree by Hilton is enforcing a "no show" policy. If you make a reservation 

and do not appear, you will be charged 100% of the respective price. You may, of course, cancel before 

the deadline or invite a colleague to attend in your place. We appreciate you respecting this policy. 

 

http://www.abial.lu/

